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 City of La Crosse Engineering 
         400 La Crosse Street 
          La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
 Phone (608) 789-7505 

                                 Fax (608) 789-8184 
 
 
 
      05/04/23 
 

                                      
PROJECT: LRIP Cliffwood Lane – 28th Street to Seiler Lane 

            
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bid was received for the LRIP Cliffwood Lane – 28th Street to Seiler Lane 
 
project: 
 
Gerke Excavating, Inc.       $683,221.33 
Tomah, WI  
 
McCabe Construction, Inc.       $713,580.50 
Eau Claire, WI 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.       $790,901.89 
La Crosse, WI  
 
 
The Director of Engineering & Public Works recommends awarding the bid for the LRIP 
Cliffwood Lane – 28th Street to Seiler Lane project to Gerke Excavating, Inc. in the amount 
of $683,221.33. 
 
       
 
 
 
       

Matthew Gallager 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
   


